oy

7 Buscomb Avenue
Henderson

Tuesday, 30 January, 2018

Mr M LOCK
Malcolm Lock <fyi-request-7149-47d058ed@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Dear Mr LOCK
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I refer to your e-mail dated 20/01/2018 where you have requested information in relation to firearms
seized as per a recent stuff article and you asked for:

Make of each firearm.

Model of each firearm.

Were the serial numbers still legible?

If serial numbers legible, when were each of these firearms imported into New Zealand.
Were any of the firearms ever reported stolen?
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I have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

As this matter is currently under active investigation all information in regards to this matter is
withheld pursuant to Section 6 subsection ¢ of the Official Information Act 1982, namely as it's
release would “prejudice the maintenance of the law, including the prevention, investigation, and
detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any further queries.
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Roger SMALL
Area Investigations manager
Waitakere
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